
Notice Regarding the Transfer of Exam Proctoring Services for the  

Hawaii Landscape Architecture State Exam 
June 20, 2023 

 

Effective June 16, 2023, the Department of Commerce & Consumer Affairs (DCCA) exam proctoring 
services for the Hawaii Landscape Architecture State Exam (“State Exam” or “Hawaii Plant Materials 
Exam”) transferred to PSI Services, LLC. 

 

Landscape Architect license applicants who have not already scheduled/taken an exam with DCCA must 
now schedule the State Exam with PSI Services, LLC.  

 

Applicants will be required to pay an exam fee directly to PSI. If you have already paid an exam fee to 
DCCA, you will be reimbursed the exam fee previously paid to DCCA. 

 

For examination information, including registration, exam locations, and Candidate Information 
Bulletins, please visit the PSI Services, LLC website: https://test-takers.psiexams.com/hitrade/. For 
telephone registration, please call (833) 333-4754. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact the DCCA Licensing Branch by calling (808) 586-3000 or at: 

 DCCA, PVL Licensing Branch 

 P.O. Box 3469 

 Honolulu, HI 96801-3469 
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